
From: Kelsey, John M. (Fed)
To: Scott Fluhrer (sfluhrer)
Subject: Re: Current SPHINCS+ spec
Date: Thursday, June 2, 2022 4:26:10 PM

Thanks for the information!
 
I’m not going to leak anything about our selections, but we’re hoping to get them out the door soon
—everything takes longer in the government.  
 
--John
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